
Spring Book Fair!! 
 Our Spring Book Fair from Scholastic Books will begin on 
Monday, May 2nd.    You can drop by the library and speak to Mrs. 
Vieira if you would like to volunteer or email her at 
vieiraa@stpatrickschoolgnv.org.    

We will be setting up on Friday afternoon, April 30th from 
1:30 to 3:00pm.  Children will be previewing the Book Fair Monday 
through Wednesday during school hours, and the Fair will stay open 
for sales until 4:00 PM Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and 3:30 
pm on Friday. We will remain open until 8:30 pm on Thursday 
evening the 5th for the Spring Arts Festival.  All moms, dads, and 
other family members are invited to Muffins and coffee/juice 
time on Friday, the 8th from 8 to 9 am (with time to browse on 
your own!)  We will shut down the book fair on Friday afternoon, the 
6th, from 3:30 to 4:30 pm, a job that goes very quickly with willing 
hands to help out (middle school students needing service hours 
welcome!)  We are also hoping for some volunteers for the Book Fair 
anytime during the open hours. 
 The Book Fairs are the major fundraisers for the library.  You 
can also support your students’ classroom libraries by purchasing 
suggested books from the teachers’ wish lists.  In addition, this year 
we have added an online homepage just for our school 
http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/stpatrickinterparishschool1   
and the ability to order books not found in the book fair directly from 
Scholastic for delivery to the school within two weeks.  This service is 
available anytime from Monday April 25th until May 13th.  We hope 
that this will help out those families who find it difficult to attend the 
family events on Thursday and Friday or to get in during the school 
day. 
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